4050 West Slausen Avenue
Los Angeles, California

August 13, 1963

Mr, Richard J, Offord

Chief, Recreation Section
PM&RS Domiciliary

Veterans Administration Center
Wilshire and Sawtelle Blvd,
Los Angeles, 25, Celifornia

Dear Mr, Offcord:

I am certainly pleased that your Chess Club Members enjoyed
viewing some parte of the recenily comcluded Piatigorsky
Cup tournaument,

On Wednesday avening, August 21lst, the writer of this letter
will be very happy to give a talk to your worthy members
during which I will try to go over some nf the more exciting
and interesting games and answer any Questions that your
members may have, ~

Sincerely
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